
A Ir 2 6 1981 

Carolina Power and Light Company ' 
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones, Senior Executive 

Vice President and Chief 
Operating Officer 

411 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Report No. 50-261/81-07 

This refers to your letter of July 30, 1981, informing us of steps you have taken 
to correct the significant health physics appraisal findings and violations con
cerning activities under NRC Operating License No. DPR-23 brought to your atten
tion in our letter of June 26, 1981. We will examine your corrective actions and 
plans during subsequent inspections.  

In your response, you denied violation D.(2) and provided additional information 
to support the denial. Based on our review of the additional information you 
provided, violation D.(2) cited in Appendix A, and transmitted by our letter of 
June 26, 1981, is hereby withdrawn and our records will be changed accordingly.  

* In your response to violation E, you proposed a change to 10 CFR 20.301 to exempt 
specified concentrations from its coverage. A change ,to this effect is under 
consideration by the NRC. Your proposal -will be considered in the development of 
this change.  

We appreciate your cooperation with us.  

Sincerely, 

'James P. O'Reilly 
Director 

cc: R. B. Starkey, Jr., Plant Manager 

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector 
Document Management Branch 
State of North Carolina 

RI I II RII RI I R a 

J ay t MAFGibson R er 
8/c /8 8//81 8/181 8/ /81 

8 10990479 810826 eR26f 
PDR ADOCK 05000261 

~PDR 47


